
 

 

End of Life Announcement 

Date November 15th 2019 
No. 025-19 
 
TRACO POWER TSP-3P Series 

To whom it may concern 
 
Certain safety standards in the automation and control industry will see some major changes 
by the end of 2020. Recertification costs for above series are excessive compared with the 
potential revenue. 
 
In consequence, TRACO is forced to declare the immediate production discontinuation of 
 
TSP240-124-3PAC400 
TSP240-124-3PAC500 
TSP480-124-3PAC400 
TSP480-124-3PAC500 
TSP960-124-3PAC400 
TSP960-124-3PAC500 
 
Mass production for above models has been stopped but affected customers may order the 
remaining factory and distribution stock. They may also evaluate TRACO POWER TSP-WR 
series which offers a similar input range if that is the requirement. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and apologize for any resulting inconveniences. 
 
 
Simeon Tremp 
Product Manager 


	End of Life Announcement

